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R I D D H I  S H A H

MEHNDI

Instructor

Allow me the pleasure of
introducing Ms.Riddhi
Shah, mehendi / mandala /
calligraphy artist based in
Mumbai. She has over 10
years of corporate
experience but her heart
was always in the ART. The
practice of journaling her
thoughts and experiences
led her to think deeply
more about the gift
bestowed upon her. She
started researching,
practicing, observing
various artists’ design,
listening to youtube
videos, reading about
artists’ experiences in
various magazines and
gradually started creating
her own art pieces. She is
amazing at her work :D


